
 

Hildale City Council Possible Quorum Notice 

Friday, July 04, 2025 at 6:00 AM 

320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784 

 

Agenda 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Council and the public, that the City Council may 
constitute a quorum for the purpose of attending the 4th of July Celebration Friday, July 4, 2025, for the day. 

No city business will be discussed, nor any action taken. 


